
Dear All, 
 

The recent cold weather has triggered eligibility for cold weather payments for certain 
groups.  Specifically, those in receipt of - 
 
• Pension Credit 
• Income Support 
• Income-based Jobseeker’s Allowance 
• Income-related Employment and Support Allowance 
• Universal Credit 
• Support for Mortgage Interest 
 
Details, with a simple form to complete can be found at - 
 
https://coldweatherpayments.dwp.gov.uk/ 
 
We believe that households can claim £25 for the week that triggered this eligibility.   
 

https://coldweatherpayments.dwp.gov.uk/

